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Ongar Place  

Nursery News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 

8th September 2023 
 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

A big welcome to all our new and returning 

families. Our Nursery class is called 

Willow Class and we have spent this week 

settling into our new routines, getting to 

know each other and learning where 

things are. It has been lots of fun and we 

have had a great time playing with the 

toys but it has also been very tiring and 

we have needed some quiet time too 

sometimes!   

Here are some photographs from our 

first week in Willow Class. 

 

 

 

  

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 
Our topic for this half term is ‘All About 

Me’. Our book focus will be ‘Owl Babies’. 

 

 

 

Information for Families 
Funding forms were sent home this week, 

please complete and return these as soon 

as possible in order for us to access 

funding. 

Please ensure children have a named water 

bottle to drink from during the day. This 

should only contain water and not squash or 

juice. 

We would like to invite parents to a coffee 

morning on Wednesday 20th September at 

9.00am – 10.15am. This will be a chance to 

meet other parents, find out more about 

how the children learn in Nursery and ask 

any questions you may have. 

Staff in Willow Class 
There are children will get to know the 

different adults whilst at nursery.  

Mrs Pirie is the Nursery manager and Mrs 

Harbridge is the Deputy manager. Mrs Sullivan, 

Miss Sanderson and Miss Shields will also be in 

nursery most days. Mrs Fuidge-Othen and Miss 

White will also be in Nursery for some 

sessions. 

If you have any questions please do not 

hesitate to come and talk to one of us. 

 

 

 


